
Dear Parents/Carers,

It’s hard to believe, but it is time to say farewell to you all this week. The children had a super last 

few days in school and we were very proud of them when they shared their short memories during 

their final assembly.  They have certainly been a fantastic year group all the way through school and 

have always upheld our Core Values with pride.  They should have all now received a hoodie, 

dictionary and certificate, which we hope they will treasure for years to come.  Unfortunately, we 

were unable to provide them with the usual end of year treat, so from their tuck shop fund, a French

dictionary was purchased. 

We would like to take this opportunity to thank you all so much for your hard work in supporting the

children through these strange times.  We certainly appreciate the time and effort you have put in 

over the last few months to juggle home learning alongside work commitments. The end of Year 4 

seems to have arrived so quickly!

Please find enclosed some activities for this week’s home learning.

As usual, we have included an activity pack for this week which contains maths and English tasks.  

However, we understand that some of the tasks may be a little tricky.  Therefore, if you wish to 

complete some of the Literacy and maths tasks from the BBC Bitesize in place of these, please feel 

free to do so. We have also included some extra ’Mystery’ activities should the children wish to 

complete these.

For extra activities, please refer to the BBC site this week by looking at the link below. On Friday, 

please complete the BBC math challenge of the week.

https://bam.files.bbci.co.uk/bam/live/content/zj49d6f/pdf

For any extra, we ask that you please refer to the Oak National Academy. 

Stay well and keep safe over the Summer break.

Regards

Mr Harrington, Mrs McIntosh and Miss Young 




